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their budding relationship. Can the two girls, so different from each other, learn
how to make their first love blossom?
Go For It, Nakamura!! Syundei 2018-07-03 '" Nakamura has fallen in love-at-firstsight with one of his classmates, Hirose–but there''s a problem: they haven''t
actually met yet...and Nakamura is a total klutz who might bungle things before
they even begin! "'
If I Could Reach You 5 tMnR 2020-09-08 Uta has been trying to move on from her
crush on Kaoru, but it hasn’t been easy. Things only get more complicated when,
acting on some advice from a friend, Kaoru decides to have a heart-to-heart with
Uta… But this might be Uta’s last chance to get through to her. Meanwhile, Chloe
finds she’s thinking harder than ever about what Miyabi means to her, and what she
wants the two of them to be.
Quantum mechanics Richard Phillips Feynman 1989-01-01
Miss Kobayashi's Dragon Maid: Kanna's Daily Life Vol. 3 coolkyousinnjya 2018-10-02
Kanna's summer is full of fun in the sun and plenty of new things to discover!
First, she tries to soak up some rays and get a tan, but it's not long before she
and her friends are trying to find the best way to cool off. Is ice cream the
answer? Watermelon? Finding a solution might not be so simple for a houseful of
dragons!
NTR: Netsuzou Trap Vol. 4 Kodama Naoko 2018-02-20 '" Takeda catches Hotaru and
Yuma together in a compromising situation, but he''s not exactly sure what it is
he saw them doing. He''s not the only one who is confused. Yuma feels like Hotaru
is just leading her on and yet she still can''t stop thinking about her friend.
Will an overnight trip to the beach clear the air or make things even messier? "'
Rozen Maiden Peach-pit 2008-01-08 Jun Sakurada has withdrawn from the world during
his parents' absence, and to cope, he orders products online and returns them, but
when a website instructs him to order a beautiful doll, what arrives in the
morning cannot be returned.
Whitefriars Glass Wendy Evans 1995
Kase-san and Morning Glory Hiromi Takashima 2017-02-28 Kase-san and Morning Glory
is the debut release of Hiromi Takashima's ongoing yuri series about the first
love, high school romance between the clumsy, flower-adoring Yamada and the
exuberant Kase-san, the school's track and field star. This multi-volume yuri
manga series consists of standalone volumes that can be read in any order, making
this the perfect edition for oneshot readers and series collectors alike. Yamada
may be shy and rather clumsy, but the flower gardens at her school have always
brought her happiness. Suddenly, a different sort of beauty catches her eye--the
vivacious track star, Kase-san. Although the two girls don't seem to have much in
common, they soon start a romance where each must learn an important lesson in
tending their budding relationship. Can the two girls, so different from each

Citrus Vol. 8 Saburouta 2018-09-11 Yuzu is pumped to go on a summer trip with her
friends but she also wants to spend time alone with Mei. As Mei and Yuzu try and
find an excuse to slip away from the main group, their friends start to suspect
that there's something going on between the two step-sisters.
Citrus Saburouta 2015-04-07 A yuri tale like no other, now a New York Times manga
best seller! Yuzu and Mei may be step-sisters, but that's about all the two girls
have in common. Yuzu is an outgoing girly-girl who cares more about fashion than
school work, while Mei is the serious student council president. Yet despite their
differences, or perhaps because of them, the two girls find themselves drawn to
each other... Mei has been running herself ragged trying to oversee the school,
and Yuzu is worried about her. When Mei's dad comes home from a business trip,
however, it looks like the cavalry has arrived. Unfortunately, his presence opens
up old wounds between father and daughter, and Yuzu finds herself caught in the
middle. Will Yuzu put aside her feelings for Mei to help fix this family feud?
Syrup: A Yuri Anthology Milk Morinaga 2020-06-09 HOW SWEET IT IS! A beautiful new
yuri anthology about women in love, featuring stories by some of the hottest names
in manga! This short story collection explores the many different ways these women
navigate their love for each other while dealing with the ups and downs of a
working life–stories that are all too often overlooked but are yearning to be
told!
NTR - Netsuzou Trap Kodama Naoko 2017-07-11 First published in Japan in 2016 by
ICHIJINSHA Inc., Tokyo.
Transparent Light Blue Kiyoko Iwami 2019-04-02 Ritsu is willing to do anything for
her best friend Ichika, including the intimate act of cleaning her ears. But when
Ichika starts dating a boy, Ritsu realizes that she wants to be more than friends.
Will Ichika push her away when Ritsu reveals her innermost feelings?
NTR: Netsuzou Trap Vol. 3 Kodama Naoko 2017-07-11 '" Life isn''t going so hot for
Yuma after her break-up with Takeda. But things only get worse when Fujiwara snaps
and intimate shot of her and Hotaru... and then asks to join in! To top it all
off, Yuma finds out that Hotaru has a big secret she''s been hiding! Can Yuma
handle the truth when it is finally revealed? Or will she run away? "'
Kase-san and Bento Hiromi Takashima 2017-05-23 A critically-acclaimed yuri manga
series! Kase-san and Bento is the second release from Hiromi Takashima’s ongoing
yuri series about a high school romance between the clumsy, flower-adoring Yamada
and the exuberant Kase-san, the school’s track and field star. Yamada may be shy
and rather clumsy, but the flower gardens at her school have always brought her
happiness. Suddenly, a different sort of beauty catches her eye—the vivacious
track star Kase-san. Although the two girls don’t seem to have much in common,
they soon start a romance where each must learn an important lesson in tending
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other, learn how to make their first love blossom?
After Hours, Vol. 1 Yuhta Nishio 2017-06-13 The club is hopping and Emi isn’t...so
she ends up hiding in a corner after her friend ditches her to flirt with a guy!
Emi figures the night is a bust, but then someone amazing comes to her rescue. Kei
is a DJ, and her effortless self-confidence captivates Emi. Is this just a
wonderful night out or the start of the rest of her life? -- VIZ Media
Days of Love at Seagull Villa Vol. 2 Kodama Naoko 2021-02-23 TROUBLE IN PARADISE
After her life fell apart, Mayumi decided to ditch the city and live in the
countryside. While things haven’t always gone smoothly between her and her
boisterous landlady, Mayumi and Rin have grown close and even shared a kiss or
two. But now a figure from Mayumi’s past has arrived at Seagull Villa: the same
“friend” that ruined Mayumi’s life in the first place. Will Mayumi lose Rin the
same way she’s lost everything else?
Syrup: A Yuri Anthology Vol. 3 Milk Morinaga 2021-04-20 THE FIRST NIGHT That
special night when bodies and hearts are joined for the first time... In the third
volume of this yuri anthology, Syrup draws back the veil on the first night of
women’s love—whether it’s unexpected, long-anticipated, bittersweet, or joyful.
Beauty and the Beast Girl Neji 2019-02-12 A lonely monster, dwelling in seclusion
in the forest, wishes she could live among humans despite her frightening
appearance. Everything changes when she meets a blind human girl who loves the
stories her mysterious forest friend tells her. As the monster and the girl grow
closer in their secluded world, their love proves that beauty is in the eye of the
beholder.
The Testament of Sister New Devil Tetsuto Uesu 2018-03-20 SHOWDOWN! Everything's
on the line--Basara and his allies charge headlong into battle against their
deadliest enemies yet. Zest brings her full might to bear against them, but even
she pales in comparison to the threat waiting in the wings: The dread demon
Zolgia! Against a foe so strong, has Basara met his match? He'll need everything
in his arsenal to make it out of this one alive!
A Tropical Fish Yearns for Snow, Vol. 3 Makoto Hagino 2020-05-12 Koyuki and
Konatsu, each lonely in her own way, are the only two members of the Nanahama High
School Aquarium Club. As they spend time together, they discover that they are
increasingly drawn to each other. When they go to the town summer festival
together, Konatsu is finally able to ask why Koyuki spoke to her that first day at
the aquarium open house. But Koyuki doesn’t have an easy answer, and her stumbling
reply makes the mood uncomfortable. Will this new awkwardness force a distance
between them? -- VIZ Media
NTR: Netsuzou Trap Vol. 5 Kodama Naoko 2018-06-26 Yuma said she wants to
"practice" some more with Hotaru--but is that all she wants from her friend? Does
Hotaru want anything to do with her? Entrance exams loom closer, yet Yuma is
finding it harder to focus as her secret relationship gets more complicated than
ever!
Days of Love at Seagull Villa Vol. 3 Kodama Naoko 2021-08-03 A touching yuri
romance about two women building a life together in rural Japan, by the
bestselling creator of I Married My Best Friend to Shut My Parents Up When
Mayumi's fianc e leaves her for another woman, Mayumi impulsively decides to move
away and start over again by the seaside. Once there she meets Rin, a tough but
kind single mother who runs the housing complex Seagull Villa. While the two women
might not have a lot in common, they're drawn to each other, and the relationship
growing between them is deeper than they expected. Sail away on this tale of
romance by the sea
ntr-netsuzou-trap-vol-3

NTR: Netsuzou Trap Vol. 6 Kodama Naoko 2018-12-24 Yuma and Hotaru have been best
friends and neighbors all their lives...but when they became lovers, things got a
lot more complicated! Now, as Yuma tries to figure out her future, she also has to
figure out how Hotaru fits into it. Just as Yuma comes to terms with her feelings,
Hotaru vanishes! In this final volume, will the two girls end up together...or
will they be split up forever?
Whispered Words Volume 1 Takashi Ikeda 2014-10-19 Whispered Words is the story of
two high school girls, Sumika and Ushio. One is in love with the other, but unable
to confess. Both of them prefer girls, but Ushio likes cute and petite types while
Sumika prefers the athletic outgoing girls. To complicate things, a cross dressing
boy, Masaki, is in love with Sumika. What ever will happen to this mixed-up
bizarre love triangle mess?
Days of Love at Seagull Villa Vol. 1 Kodama Naoko 2020-11-24 A touching yuri
romance about two women building a life together in rural Japan, by the
bestselling creator of I Married My Best Friend to Shut My Parents Up! When
Mayumi’s fiancé leaves her for another women, she decides to start a new life out
in the countryside. But country living isn’t as peaceful as she thought it would
be—her landlord, Rin, is loud, bossy, and always up in Mayumi’s business. But
Mayumi soon sees that there’s a lot going on under Rin’s brash exterior: Rin is
raising a young child on her own after experiencing a major tragedy. As the two
women come to rely on each other, their relationship starts to grow into something
complicated.
World's End Harem Vol. 3 LINK 2019-01-17 Yuzu-sensei has a reward she wants to
give Shota--in her bedroom! Before Shota can find out just what she wants to give
him, Karen decides it's time he got to know his classmates a bit better. It's not
long before he learns some private details about the hottest girls in his class!
Whispered Words Takashi Ikeda 2014-05-13 Sumika is an athletic girl who secretly
loves her best friend Ushio, who only loves girly girls, and before long, they and
their cross-dressing male classmate Masaki get drawn into a mixed up love
triangle.
Bloom Into You Vol. 6 Nakatani Nio 2019-03-26 '" The student council play has
finally begun! Who will Touko''s character choose to be at the end? And how will
Touko herself feel when the play is over and her dearest wish has been realized?
"'
Citrus Vol. 9 Saburouta 2019-03-19 Mei and Yuzu are two stepsisters that have
fallen in love and must keep their relationship secret from their friends and
family. But Mei has a secret of her own: her grandfather has arranged a marriage
for her and the wedding is fast approaching. Will Mei follow her family's plan, or
will she stay by Yuzu's side?
I Married My Best Friend to Shut My Parents Up Kodama Naoko 2019-06-11 '"
Morimoto, a young professional woman in Japan, wishes her parents would stop
trying to get her to marry a man and settle down. In an unexpected move, her
friend from high school offers to be her wife in a sham marriage, to make
Morimoto''s parents back off. But this "fake" marriage could unearth something
very real! "'
Double Your Pleasure - a Twin Yuri Anthology Various 2021-11-09 This risqué
collection of yuri short romances features beautiful twins in love with third
parties and one another. Each of these eight short erotic manga features a pair of
twins. Sometimes they're identical, sometimes they're fraternal. Sometimes they
play with others, sometimes they only have eyes for each other. Every story puts a
different twist on the concept, with lush art in a variety of styles to explore
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one of erotica's forbidden fantasies.
Citrus Saburouta 2014-12-16 For fans of Girl Friends and Strawberry Panic comes a
breathtaking new yuri series! Aihara Yuzu, a high school girl whose main interests
are fashion, friends, and having fun, is about to get a reality check. Due to her
mom's remarriage, Yuzu has transferred to a new, all-girls school that is
extremely strict. Her real education is about to begin. From day one, happy-golucky Yuzu makes enemies, namely the beautiful yet stern student council president
Mei. So what happens when a dejected Yuzu returns home and discovers the shock of
her life: that Mei is actually her new step-sister who has come to live with her?
Even more surprising, when Mei catches Yuzu off guard and kisses her out of the
blue, what does it all mean?
NTR: Netsuzou Trap Vol. 2 Kodama Naoko 2016-12-13 Yuma is growing apart from her
boyfriend...and into the arms of her best friend, Hotaru! But Hotaru has guy
problems of her own when her boyfriend, Fujiwara, starts to suspect that Hotaru
and Yuma may be more than BFFs. Will the girls be able to keep their hidden love
on the down low?
Kindred Spirits on the Roof: The Complete Collection Hachi Ito 2017-01-31 Kindred
Spirits on the Roof is a yuri manga omnibus based on a bestselling visual novel
game of the same title. The story follows multiple schoolgirl romances--with some
ghostly interference! Two friendly spirits inhabit the rooftop of an all-girls'
school and, inspired by their own feelings of unrequited love for each other, try
to make more yuri couples among the living students. The Kindred Spirits on the
Roof game has been localized into English by MangaGamer and is available for
download on the popular digital game platform, Steam. Kindred Spirits on the Roof
, the manga, features adorable artwork, charming love stories, and unforgettable
characters that are spun-off directly from the digital game. This omnibus contains
the complete two-volume manga series, along with multiple full-color inserts, and
will be adored by fans of such titles as Girl Friends and Strawberry Panic . Mako
and Shiori have been best friends since they were children, but when Mako suddenly
confesses her love to Shiori, all Shiori can do is run away! One year later,
Shiori sees Mako and decides she wants to rekindle their friendship. Can the two
girls go back to their relationship the way it was before, or are they ready for
it to evolve into something else? Meanwhile, fellow student Hase Chiharu loves
seeing yuri romance play out. For that reason, she becomes enamored by two senior
classmates, Natsuki and Rika, a power couple in the school's Quiz Show Club. When
Chiharu joins the club so she can be closer to them, she meets the adorable
Tokino. Tokino can't take her eyes off their beautiful upper classmates either,
and as Chiharu and Tokino observe the couple together, their own sweet
relationship begins!
Miss Kobayashi's Dragon Maid: Kanna's Daily Life Vol. 1 coolkyousinnjya 2018-01-02
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After leaving her otherworldly home in search of her fellow dragon, Tohru, young
Kanna found herself unofficially adopted by Tohru and her human companion, Miss
Kobayashi. From attending elementary school to making new friends, Kanna learns to
adjust to the human world with the curiosity and cuteness that only a little
dragon can have!
How Do We Relationship?, Vol. 1 Tamifull, 2020-06-09 Shy Miwa has always dreamed
of finding love, but living in small-town Japan made finding the right match
difficult—especially since she likes girls! Even going away to college didn’t seem
to help, until one day her outgoing classmate Saeko suggests they might as well
start dating each other since it’s not like either of them has other options. At
first it seems like things won't work out as their personalities clash and
misunderstandings abound. But when their casual friendship starts to become
something more, Miwa begins to wonder—can a pragmatic proposal lead to true love?
-- VIZ Media
Citrus Vol. 10 Saburouta 2019-07-23 In order to live up to her family's high
expectations, Mei decides to leave Yuzu and accept an arranged marriage. Though
Yuzu is heartbroken, she tries to give Mei space. But when some old friends
reappear, the two step-sisters are drawn together once more!
Hatsune Miku: Bad End Night Hitoshizuku-P x Yama 2017-07-25 Hatsune Miku: Bad End
Night is a new manga series featuring the popular Hatsune Miku, following the
popular vocaloid here as an up-and-coming actress who finds herself in a web of
mystery when entering the "world of stage". She is joined by many familiar
vocaloid faces, including fan-favorite twins, Len and Ren Kagamine. Based on the
bestselling musical tracks of the same name, Hatsune Miku: Bad End Night is a
hotly anticipated series for fans of Hatsune Miku while also offering a
suspenseful and beautifully drawn mystery story for any reader. Each individual
volume will be presented in a deluxe trim size. Hatsune Miku is a young woman
seeking to become an actress. Although she's finally gotten her chance, everything
is thrown upside down when she finds herself hurled into the "world of stage"
within a strange mansion. There she meets seven mysterious, and potentially
dangerous, characters. Although each comes with their own secrets, they almost all
have one thing in common--find the stolen script pages, or be trapped in this
false world forever!
Girls und Panzer Vol. 3 GIRLS und PANZER Projekt 2019-11-14 After their Tankery
victory over Anzio, the girls of Ooarai Girls' Academy move on to the semi-final
match. Their next opponent is Pravda Girls' High School, the winners of the last
year's Tankery Nationals tournament, directly due to Nishizumi Miho's actions and
her unique "style" of Tankery. Meanwhile, the Ooarai girls learn that high stakes
are on the line for this match, possibly the school itself! Against Pravda's team
of high-powered and strongly-armored tanks, can Miho lead Ooarai to victory?
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